Letter to the Editor (LTE) Template
(For practitioners to submit to local newspapers / journals)


Subject: Letter to the Editor – The Importance of Orthotic & Prosthetic Care
To whom it may concern,
I am writing to highlight the vital role that orthotic and prosthetic (O&P) care plays in the lives of individuals in our community. As a [certified/licensed] O&P practitioner, I work with patients who rely on advanced orthotic and prosthetic solutions to restore mobility, independence, and quality of life.
Every day, we see how access to professional O&P care empowers individuals to return to work, participate in family life, and contribute to their communities. Yet, O&P services are often underrecognized in conversations about healthcare policy and access.
I encourage greater awareness of the essential role O&P care provides. When patients receive timely, qualified O&P services, the outcomes are not only life-changing for them but also cost-effective for the broader healthcare system.
Thank you for considering this perspective. Greater recognition of orthotics and prosthetics is essential to ensuring equitable access for all who need it.
Sincerely,

[Your Name], [Credentials]
[Your City/State]

